Glen Lake Protective Association

June 2020 Newsletter

Dear Glen Lakers,

| do not feel we can schedule our June Membership meeting.
Fortunately, let’s be thankful that we have full use of our beautiful,
clean lake and take full advantage of it. I'll try and keep everyone up to
date.

MILFOIL Treatment -The tentative dates for treatment are the 5th of
June and a second treatment on the 15th of June. The WATER
RESTRICTIONS will be posted shortly on the GLPA website at
www.glenlakeny.org. Please review them. Later in the summer we will
have four weeks of hand pulling. As you all may notice the lake is in
better shape than the same time last year with regard to milfoil.

What you can do to help prevent the spread of eurasian milfoil ? Stay
out of and away from the milfoil buoys. Check your propeller and clean
it of any milfoil debris.

MEMBERSHIP - It’s that time of year. Please support the Glen Lake
Protective Association by renewing your membership. Membership
supports our ability to protect the lake and keep it clean. If you have any
questions about membership please contact Linda Clark or myself.

SAFE BOATING - Please, no faster than 5 MPH within 100 ft. of shore.
Please keep your distance from fishing boats. Have fun as safely as you
can. Remember, SOUND travels over water. Have fun responsibly but


http://www.glenlakeny.org/

we don’t want to feel forced to be at your party! Show courtesy to all of
your neighbors with regard to sound and music.

SEPTIC TANKS - Thank you to all of our lake resident who have
installed or are installing new septic systems. We appreciate your direct
contribution to keeping the lake clean. Remember to pump out your
septic tank as needed.

STORMWATER RUNOFF POLLUTION is a significant threat to Glen
Lake. A naturally vegetated buffer is a good management practice that
can mitigate stormwater carrying nitrogen and phosphorus pollution into
the lake. The Warren County Soil and Water Conservancy can help you
to make your property better from a stormwater runoff standpoint. They
will site visit your property with ideas for shrubbery ,plantings, erosion
control, etc., depending specifically on your properties angle from the
sun, type of soil, grade of your property and owner’s preference. They
do not charge for their services. They are not a regulatory agency.
Contact Bob Bombard or Nick Rowell with questions on how to prevent
stormwater runoff. Do your part to protect our lake. Call them at
518-623-3119.

Thank you for your support of the GLPA and for doing your part to keep
our lake clean and the recreational jewel that it is. If you have any
questions or lake issues you would like to discuss please contact me at
- pmcphill@nycap.rr.com or 518-791-6779.

Stay safe and enjoy the lake, Paul McPhillips, President GLPA.
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